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Dear 

1. all items delivered were being evaluated and do not contain Substances of Very High Concern. 

GRAVIC Hungary is a company respectful of regulations and national and European laws. This statement concerns 

European Union regulation 1907/2006 of 18 December 2006 -- Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction 

of Chemicals, also known as REACH, and applies to all Variable Component Business Unit products. Under REACH 

regulations we are considered a provider of "articles." All of our products are assemblies, not raw materials. None of our 

products intentionally releases substances to the environment. 

As such, early in March 2009, we have taken steps towards all our suppliers under the REACH regulation. Thus, they 

were asked to make known their position. 

As final user of products and materials, GRAVIC Hungary is not involved in the pre-registration process for substances 

for REACH. Given those conditions our products are exempt from REACH pre-registration and later registration 

activities. We provide separate E.U. Reduction of Hazardous Substances documentation. 

According to European Chemical Agency the new REACH 240 included 5 new entries materials from 23 Jan, 

2024. Gravic Hungary Kft. Gravic Hungary Kft. undertakes to comply with all REACH requirements until 

31.07.2024 based on the following: 

https://echa.europa.eu/hu/candidate-list-table 

As responsible for all questions related to the Environment in GRAVIC Hungary, I will be your main contact for REACH 

compliance. 

 

We hope that we answered to your expectations.  

Should you need any further information, please, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best regards. 

 
 
Vincent Zink, CEO – Gravic Hungary Kft. 

 

Us, 
GRAVIC Hungary 

 
4031 DEBRECEN  
Kígyóhagyma street 2.  
HUNGARY 

https://echa.europa.eu/hu/candidate-list-table

